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Leaf Raking

Trinity Lutheran Church in Coleman is hosting a leaf
raking event on Saturday, November 5th from 8:00
am to 12:00 noon, with a soup lunch to follow. They
would like to start with raking around the church and
then move on to homes in the area of people in need
of help with their lawns. This is a wonderful
community opportunity to help others and show
God's love to our neighbors. If you can come, please
bring a rake. Extras will be available.

Upcoming Events

Oct. 19 - Lutheran Pioneers meeting at Zion Peshtigo - 5:30 - 7:00 pm

Oct. 21 - Chapel devotion - 8:15 am

Oct. 21 - Hot Lunch

Oct. 22 - Lutheran Pioneers Fall Outing 10:30 am-1:00 pm @ N3391 Rehms Rd. Peshtigo
Oct. 25 - Joint Parent/Board of Education meeting - 6:00 pm

Oct. 26 - End of 1st Quarter

Oct. 27 & 28 - NO SCHOOL - Wisconsin Lutheran State Teachers’ Conference

Oct. 30 - Joint Area Reformation Service @ Trinity, Coleman - 4:00 pm (K-8 children sing)
Nov. 5 - Trinity Leaf Raking/Soup Dinner - 8:00 am - 12:00 pm

Three Day School Week

There will be no school next week Thursday and Friday, October 27 & 28, as the teachers

will be attending the Wisconsin Lutheran State Teachers’ Conference in Milwaukee.



Hot Lunch

Hot lunch this week will be hot dogs and buttered noodles provided by Tom and Rita
Seefeldt, Brady Charapata’'s grandparents. The cost is $2 per person. We are still
looking for volunteers for a number of spots during the second semester. Thank you to
those who have signed up to provide hot meals for the children.

Joint Parent/Board of Education Meeting

Parents are invited to attend a joint Board of Education meeting being held on Tuesday,
October 25 beginning at 6:00 pm. Please take this opportunity to address any
questions or concerns you may have with your Board members.

Fire Prevention - Thank You

We would like to thank Tim Kamm and Scott Tebo from the Grover Porterfield Fire
Department for visiting our school on Wednesday, October 12 and teaching the children
about fire safety and prevention. Each student received a packet from the fire
department. Please practice fire safety measures at home, having preparedness plans
in place and checking that smoke and carbon monoxide detectors are working properly.

Health Reminder

Parents, just a reminder that if your child is coughing and/or has a runny nose or fever,
please keep them home for a day or two until their symptoms improve. This will help
others stay healthy in our classrooms and allow us to continue as normal. We greatly
appreciate your help in this matter.

Mission Offering

I

]\‘/\ l]]]\/ilh ~ Our first semester mission offering will be going to the Thai Village,
i al l(ge Inc, a nonprofit organization that works with artisans in Thailand
(Southeast Asia) to support economic self-sufficiency and Christian
education. To learn more about this exciting organization and their

history and connection to our WELS mission work in Thailand, please visit their website

at thaivillage.org Mission offerings will be collected during our chapel service on

Fridays. Last week we collected $26.26 bringing the total of our restart semester

offering to $93.76. Thank you for your heartfelt gifts.

2 Corinthians 9:11 — You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on
every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.



Grade school students often have questions
about attending Luther Prep. “What are the
classes like?” “Is it tough to live in the dorms?”
“What'’s a typical day like?” “How'’s the food?”

A great way to answer those questions is to
shadow an LPS student. Shadowing gives 7th-
8th graders a firsthand glimpse of life at
Luther Prep. You'll sit in on classes, worship in
chapel, eat in the cafeteria, and meet lots of
fun people. You can shadow for a day, or do an
overnight stay in the dorms. The best part?
These visits are FREE!

7th and 8th graders, have your parents
contact LPS to set up your shadowing visit.
We are excited for you to visit!

WHAT & WHY?

REQUEST A VISIT

tinyurl.com/lpsrequestavisit

Or call 920-261-4352
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Or email info@lps.wels.net
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MEET LUTHER PREP

Welcome to the Luther Prep Pulse! I'm excited to offer this regular update of
Luther Prep, a high school which our whole church body owns and operates.

Luther Prep prepares and encourages students to become pastors, teachers,
staff ministers, and witnesses for Jesus. About half of our students will be
pastors in churches, teachers in classrooms, and staff ministers serving God’s
people. The other half will be awesome church members who share Jesus witt
family, friends, and neighbors.

Really, Luther Prep is for students who are willing to be encouraged toward
the gospel ministry. Many of our students are unsure of how they want to
serve God. That’s OK! They are considering (and | hope you do, too!) this
important question: “How can | tell others about Jesus?”

Pastor Evan Chartrand

Recruitment Director

MARK YOUR CALENDARS

Starts Sept! SHADOWING”
Sept. 16th Open Jlouse @ 5pm
Sept. 30th llomecoming
Oct. 22 & 23 Fall Play public shows
Oct. 22nd Fall Play dinner theater
Oct. 22nd Open [louse @ 5pm
Nov. 13th Open jouse @ Spm ’
Nov. 13th Fall Dand Concert @ Tpm
Nov. 19th [ISPT #1*
Dec. 4th Dance Clinic
Dec. |ith Christmas Concert @ 3pm




\ TOOK BACK, sPRING 2022

AP Exam results at LUTHER PREP
Calculus AB 100%

English Literature and Composition 100%
Physics 1 94%

Psychology 100%

Spanish Language and Culture 100%

Statistics 100%

66 tests taken
65 college credits earned

AP results are in with a 98% overall success rate.
Congratulations to all of our college credit achievers!

STATE MEDALISTS LUTHER PREP

JEREMIAH STANTON {80 THAGE, o

JOSH FELSING<77)
SAM SPLINTER(>
JEREMIAH STANTON
LUCAS HOLTZ(*?)

MEET OUR NEW
PROFESSORS ARD TUTORS|

5TH PLACE
) IN 4X400 RELAY

BACK ROW: Tutor Luke Schultz, Tutor Collin
Wenzel, Prof. Brian Mensching, Prof. Kyle Bitter
FRONT ROW: Tutor Kelli Wallander, Tutor

Rebecca Krug, Tutor Hannah Bain, Instructor Julia
Boggs
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MINISTRY D AYAmcuucuT OFFALL

Every fall, Luther Prep students enjoy a special
event called “Ministry Day.” It's a day without
normal classes or homework, but it's not a day off.
Instead of learning math, science, and history,
students get to learn about different kinds of gospel
ministry. Instead of their usual professors and
instructors, students hear from two dozen pastors,
teachers, and church members who have specialized
forms of ministry.

Ministry Day begins with a special worship service,
followed by several interesting and inspiring
presentations. Topics for younger students include:
a day in the life of a pastor or teacher, introductions
to Martin Luther College and Wisconsin Lutheran
Seminary, how to talk about Jesus in your everyday
life, and the joys of serving in the public ministry.
Older students can learn about staff ministry,
teaching early childhood, teaching high school,
bilingual ministry, prison ministry, life as a vicar,
lessons from a new teacher, even how to use Zumba
dance classes to reach out to your community
(dancing included)).

Why call this day “ministry” day? Ministry means
service, and we can best serve others by sharing
Jesus with them. Ministry Day is all about finding
YOUR way to serve others by bringing them Jesus.
That's why Luther Prep exists: to encourage
students to share Jesus with others as pastors,
teachers, staff ministers, and witnesses for Jesus.

Our students enjoy the change of pace (and the
chance to sleep in!) which Ministry Day brings. But
really, they love Ministry Day because it informs,
excites, and motivates them to find THEIR ministry.
That’s what Luther Prep is all about!

# OF LPS SENIORS THAT
CONTINUED ONTO MLC

22 - in the Pastor Track
24 - in the Teacher Track

*ISPT WhATISTHIS & Wiy?

HSPT stands for High School Placement
Test. It's a standardized test used to gauge
a student’s academic abilities. Luther Prep
administers the HSPT as part of our
enrollment process, and the test results are
exceedingly helpful as we place students
into appropriate classes. Our goal is for
students to be challenged, but not
overwhelmed, in their classes. The HSPT is
one tool we use to achieve that goal.

To help prospective students, Luther Prep
offers the HSPT on campus three times
each year. If students live more than 75
miles from LPS, we'll arrange for a teacher
to proctor the test at their school. This
year’'s on campus test dates are November
19th, January 7th, and April 15th. If you're
interested in attending LPS, sign up for one
of those test dates by emailing
info@lps.wels.net.

"Living away from home can be easier because every day
you're so busy having fun you don't even think about it anc
you always have something to do or someone to be with. "

"The tutors and dorm staff really
feel like family. ”

"You can be involved in a whole lot more than

you think you can.”
[
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